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I strongly oppose any more useless gun laws! Law abiding citizens are the ones who 

are penalized-again! 

 

I also think the fiscal aspect of this ridiculous bill is not been addressed. In the state 

of Oregon we have a short fall of funding and with that being said we simply 

CANNOT AFFORD any more taxes. This bill should never have made it this far in the 

fiscal impact alone. 

 

Just NO! 


